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Students in the RN to BSN program must obtain and maintain a current CPR card (Adult, Infant and Child) while in the nursing program. Students must submit proof of having satisfactorily completed an approved CPR course from the list provided below.  Failure to have a current card on file may result in the student being administratively withdrawn from the nursing courses.  
The following CPR courses are the only ones acceptable to the School of Nursing:
1. The American Heart Association Basic Cardiac Life Support for Healthcare Providers. 
1. The American Safety Health Institute CPR Pro for the Professional Rescuer
1. The American Red Cross courses:
2. Basic Life Support for Healthcare Providers
2. Adult and Pediatric CPR/AED 
1. The International Occupational Health and Safety Association BLS for Healthcare Provider (inclusive of adult, child and infant CPR and AED).

